
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

SUMMER 2019 GCE/GCSE 
 
 

RESULTS DAYS 
 

 

You can obtain your results: 
 
In Person 

 
GCE: 
Thursday 15th August 2019  
7am -10am in the Connolly Hall 
Thereafter until 3pm from the exam office 
 
GCSE:  
Thursday 22nd August 2019 
8.30 -10am in the Connolly Hall 
Thereafter until 3pm from the exam office 

 
By Proxy 

 
If you would like someone else, parent, relative or 
friend to collect your results you should ensure 
that they have a signed letter from you, giving them 
permission to collect on your behalf. Photographic 
ID will be required upon collection. 
 

 
By Post 

 
If you leave an A5 (or smaller) stamped addressed  
Envelope with the Exams Office prior to results day, 
results can be posted to you. 


